
The location of this meeting is accessible and reasonable accommodations will be provided to persons with 
disabilities who require assistance. If you need a reasonable accommodation, please contact the city of 
Newton’s ADA Coordinator, Jini Fairley, at least two business days in advance of the meeting: 
jfairley@newtonma.gov or (617) 796-1253. The city’s TTY/TDD direct line is: 617-796-1089. For the 
Telecommunications Relay Service (TRS), please dial 711. 

 
 
 
 

 Public Safety & Transportation Committee Agenda 
 

City of Newton 
In City Council 

 
Wednesday, December 8, 2021 

7:00 PM   

The Public Safety & Transportation Committee will hold this meeting as a virtual    
   meeting on Wednesday, December 8, 2021 at 7:00 pm. To view this meeting using  

Zoom use this link: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87332848892 or call 1-646-558-
8656 and use the following Meeting ID: 873 3284 8892  

Items Scheduled for Discussion: 

#425-21 Requesting renewal of bus license for Lasell University 
VPNE PARKING SOLUTIONS, LLC. requesting biennial renewal of one (1) bus license for 
Lasell University. There are no changes proposed from the 2019 license.   

#426-21 Requesting renewal of taxi license 
GEORGE MARRY, 50 Union Street, Newton Centre, MA 02459, requesting renewal of 
one (1) taxi license for Holden’s Taxi, Inc.   

#427-21 Requesting renewals of taxi licenses  
GEORGE MARRY, 50 Union Street, Newton Centre, MA 02459, requesting renewal of 
two (2) taxi licenses for Newtonville Cab Co., Inc.   

#428-21 Requesting renewal of taxi license  
GEORGE MARRY, 50 Union Street, Newton Centre, MA 02459, requesting renewal of 
one (1) taxi license for Newton Taxi Co.  

#429-21 Requesting renewal of public auto license 
DHANRAJ MAHASE, 275 Grove Street, 2-400, Newton, MA  02466 requesting renewal 
of one (1) public auto license for Mahase Livery Services, LLC. (MHS Worldwide, LLC).   

#430-21 Requesting renewal of public auto license 
DONALD LAPLANTE, 395 Lexington Street, Auburndale, MA  02466 requesting renewal 
of one (1) public auto license for Don’s Car Service.   
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#431-21 Requesting renewal of public auto license 

MICHAEL GIMMELFARB, 274 Dedham Street, Newton, MA  02461 requesting renewal 
of one (1) public auto license for American Truck & Equipment Sales, LLC. 

 
#432-21 Requesting renewal of public auto license 

NOEL DIAZ, 46 Central Avenue, Newtonville, MA  02460 requesting renewal of one (1) 
public auto license for Newton Limos Company, LLC. 

 
#433-21 Requesting renewal of public auto license 

ISMAIL UNKOC, 184 River Street, West Newton, MA  02465 requesting renewal of one 
(1) public auto license for Izmo Limo, LLC. 

 
#434-21 Requesting renewal of public auto license 

RAJIV KUMAR, 2323 Washington Street, #G3, Newton, MA  02462 requesting renewal 
of one (1) public auto license for Om Sai Enterprises Inc.   

 
#435-21 Requesting renewal of public auto license 

LAHCENE BELHOUCHET, 32 Adams Street, Newton, MA  02460 requesting renewal of 
one (1) public auto license for Boston Cool Ride Limo Inc.  

 
#436-21 Requesting to amend City Ordinance for expanding overnight permits in municipal 

lots 
COUNCILORS BOWMAN, DOWNS, LUCAS, GREENBERG AND DANBERG                    
requesting that City Ordinance Chapter 19, 19-200 C (4) Resident sticker and visitor 
permit; municipal lot parking program be reviewed including current enforcement and 
potential changes to the effective daily time of overnight permits for municipal lots to 
be changed from 7:00 pm to 7:00 am to all hours that parking meters are not in 
operation  
 

#188-21 Request for Ordinance Amendment to place Limitations on Firearms Business 
Licenses 
COUNCILORS KRINTZMAN, DANBERG, DOWNS, KALIS, LAREDO, CROSSLEY, WRIGHT, 
NOEL, BOWMAN, HUMPHREY, GROSSMAN, LIPOF AND MARKIEWICZ requesting an 
ordinance that would limit the number of licenses to firearms dealers, gunsmithing 
and/or firing range licenses that may be awarded. 

 
Respectfully submitted,   
 
Andreae Downs, Chair  


